
  

 

Borough of Telford & Wrekin  

The Council has made Footway and Cycle Lane on Springhill Road (Temporary Prohibition of Traffic) 
Order 2021 under the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, in order to undertake Highway Improvement 
works. The order becomes operational from the 1/2/2021. The following footway and cycle 
lane are affected:  Footway and Cycleway on Springhill Road, Dawley from approximately 80 Metres 
from its jcn with Heath Hill Rbt for approx. 20 metres in a southerly direction. 
There will be no diversion route as pedestrians will be asked to use the cycle lane and cyclists will be 
asked to dismount. The maximum duration is 18 months, but the works are expected to be completed 
by the 12/02/2021. 
Anthea Lowe, Associate Director: Policy & Governance. Temporary Footpath Closure Notice TC1-
0402  29/01/2021TWC LP 02995 


